McConnell

Valdés ¢ "™

Tax Exemption Alert

PRACTICE AREAS New Licensing Requirements for Medical Device Manufacturers

= Tax October 10, 2013

= Tax Exemption
The Puerto Rico Department of Health publishes draft regulation that would
impose a licensing and registration requirement on entities engaged in the
manufacture, sale and distribution of medical devices in Puerto Rico.
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